ATTACHMENT B
SAMPLE CUSTOMER NOTICE

In order to comply with 2013 Federal Communications Commission local phone service mandates,
Holway Telephone Company must increase local residential phone service rates by $1, from $13 to $14,
effective June 1, 2013. Bundle pricing remains the same, which continues to offer the best value for
multiple services.

Our commitment to you to provide quality service at affordable pricing stands firm. If you have any
questions, please contact our Customer Service Office at 1.888.438.4490.

We value you as a customer and look forward to serving your communications needs for many years to
come.




